
Letter:  Homeless  coalition
thankful
To the community,

Tahoe Coalition for the Homeless would like to thank the many
volunteers who participated in our litter pick up day around
the  981  Silver  Dollar  neighborhood  this  month.   We  also
appreciate Clean Tahoe for contributing supplies and League to
Save Lake Tahoe for providing lunch to our volunteers.

Participants  included  Ivan  Aguilar,  Lea  Albright,  Lyric
Albright, Winzer Albright, Sara Anderson, Miles Anderson, Joan
Cox, Erin Kambenja, Shaylie Rippet, Marshall Triggs, Catherine
Womack, and Dismus Womack.  We appreciate their help in being
good neighbors and keeping the area free of trash.  TCH will
be hosting another clean-up at 981 Silver Dollar on July 9
from 10am to noon. Email Bruce Cox at bruce.cox58@yahoo.com if
you would like to participate or if you have any questions.

Tahoe Coalition for the Homeless is seeking space for the
2016-17 winter season.  Minimum requirements include 2,000
square feet of space, restrooms, parking, and storage areas.
We are also looking for businesses to run supply drives in the
fall and for volunteers for the 2016-17 winter season. We can
be contacted at tahoewarmroom@gmail.com or 775.573.0822.

Donations are welcome. Checks can be made payable to Live
Violence Free (our fiscal sponsor), note “Warm Room” in the
memo line and mail to PO Box 13514, South Lake Tahoe, CA
96151.

Sincerely,

Marissa Muscat, executive director
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